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Week 121 29 – 30 September 2017 / 9 – 10 Tishrei 5778 
Yom Kippur / יום כפור 

Parashat Vezot Haberakhah / פרשת וזאת הברכה 

 

Rosh Hashana/Shabbat Shuva 

We would like to thank all those involved with the planning, 

setup, running and clear up of our Rosh Hashanah/Shabbat 

Shuva minyanim. We also would like to thank those who lead 

services, ran children’s activities, set out and cleared kiddushim 

(which were kindly sponsored). We would specifically like to 

thank Rabbi Jonny Roodyn who is our scholar in residence over 

the Yomim Noraim. 

Yom Kippur 

 Kol Nidrei: Zak Benarroch 

 Speaker: Rabbi Jonny Roodyn 

 Pesukei Dezimra: Danny Shintag 

 Shacharit: Zak Benarroch 

 Leining: Sam Krasner  

 Speaker: Chief Rabbi Ephraim Mirvis 

 Kids Lunch: Kindly organised by Patti Adler 

 Mussaf: Natan Levinson 

 Break after Mussaf 

 Mincha: Joey Joseph 

 Mincha Leining: Dovi Friedmann 

 Speaker: Rabbi Jonny Roodyn 

 Neilah: Natan Levinson 

Payments 

Charitable payments can be made directly to Magen Avot by 

Bank Transfer to our NatWest Account: Magen Avot, SC: 60-

80-07, AN: 60217278. Mark the reference with your last name, 

initials and the reason e.g.: "Smith AJ Kiddush" or "Jones L 

Aliyah" or “Smith J Munchies” or “Simpson B YK Appeal”. 

Payments can also be made by Cheque, charity vouchers or 

cash. Please make items payable to Magen Avot and deliver 

to: Cecil Taitz, 5 Holders Hill Crescent, Hendon. 

Seats and Membership 

We are asking people who have purchased seating during the 

Yomim Noraim to settle their dues as soon as possible. Those 

people who can join Magen Avot but who have not done so 

yet are still able to convert their seat payment into a reduction 

of shul subs (maximum conversion of one adult seat per one 

adult membership, i.e. £100 reduction on £250 subscription). 

Please contact Cecil Taitz by email for further information: 

treasurer@magenavot.com. 

Sad News 

We regret to inform the community that Baruch Zekaria’s 

mother, Yaffa Zekaria, passed away last Shabbat in Israel. The 

levaya took place at Kiryat Shaul cemetery last Sunday. Baruch 

has finished sitting shiva and can be contacted on 

07976200022. We wish the whole family Chayim Aruchim. 

 

Sunday 1 October (11 Tishrei, 5778) 

1. Shacharit will be at the normal time of 8:20am 

2. Mincha/Maariv will be at the home of Family Solomon, 

55 Downage at 6:25pm 

Facilities for Children on Yom Kippur 

As always, we welcome families with children in Magen Avot. 

In order to maintain decorum during services we have 

arranged for the Bet Hamidrash in OYH to be available for 

children to play and eat in. It is parents' responsibility to 

supervise their own children. If you have any toys or board 

games that you can provide for the children to use, please 

bring them along. Additionally, we will be providing a light 

lunch at 12:15pm for all children. We respectfully ask parents 

to make sure their children are not eating in Shul. 

Kol Nidre Appeal 

Our Kol Nidrei appeal this year includes two special charities 

that we have chosen, one in the UK and one in Israel.  

Our UK charity is the North London HTVC Charity Fund, 

which directly supports needy families in North London. 

Our Israel charity is Yad Sarah, Yad Sarah is Israel's largest 

national volunteer organization. It is best known for its free 

loans of over 244,000 pieces of medical and rehabilitative 

home-care equipment annually, enabling sick, disabled, 

elderly and recuperating patients to live at home. This saves 

Israel's economy an estimated $320 million in hospital fees 

and long-term care costs each year. One out of every two 

Israeli families has been helped by Yad Sarah. Yad Sarah 

receives no government funding, but relies on donations to 

meet its $23 million operating budget. 

Donation Cards: At the Kol Nidrei service you will be 

provided with a Kol Nidrei appeal card and treasury tag. 

Please insert the tag into one of the punched holes 

indicating your donation. Please hand your appeal card to a 

collector. You will contacted after Yom Kippur in order to 

fulfil your kind and generous pledge. 

Succot – Chatanim Announcement 

Our third Magen Avot Chatanim are as follows: Chatan Torah 

is Paul Taylor and Chatan Bereishit is Moshe Langerman. 

Mazal Tov to them and their families. Full details of our 

Succot programme will be released next week. 

Arba Minim Sale 

Arba Minim are available through Magen Avot. Contact 

Yaacov Wolf via email:  yaacov@hotmail.co.uk or directly on 

07843166300 to place orders or for questions. Your order 

will be handpicked by an expert, professionally bound and 

ready for collection in Shul on Sunday morning (1 October). 
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